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Update:  
 
Sexual Respect Working Group 
I attended a Sexual Respect Working Group meeting on the 3rd September, however after this 
meeting I was rather discouraged. The university are reluctant to create a sexual respect policy 
relating to sexual assault at university, their position is that current policies already cover the 
necessary procedure needed to adequately investigate the complaint. I am very passionate that 
this not being good enough, and I did voice this in the meeting several times. After the meeting I 
spoke to Colleen Moore (Head of Criminology)  and we are both in agreement that something 
more needs to happen to persuade the university to create a policy. I would like to ask for the 
thoughts of the Executive Committee regarding this issue. 
ARU Girls 
I have been in contact with ARU Girls about collaborating on self-defence classes. I have made 
them aware that the university are wanting to also doing a self-defence class, and they are really 
keen to work with both myself and the university! 
  
Minority Forum 
Myself, Luca (LGBT+ Rep, Cambridge), Michael (Trans Rep, Cambridge), Blessing (BME Rep, 
Cambridge) and Juliet (Disabled Rep, Cambridge) are planning our Minority Forum for 
Wednesday 7th November at 12pm in the SU Space). We would love to hear the thoughts of 
Executive Committee. 

 


